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Comments: Holland Lake is a treasure, and I can't express enough how absolutely preposterous this project is.

The development of a 13,000-square-foot lodge with 28 rooms, a 3,000-square-foot restaurant, a 2,000-square-

foot welcome center for check-in, 10 650-square-foot cabins, 16 smaller studio cabins and new support buildings

for maintenance and employee housing on Holland Lake is an egregious idea.  The area should absolutely be

preserved and protected, and I find it ridiculous that something like this can even be possible on such beautiful

land.  Please protect our forest. Please care for the beautiful land we have left.  Do not approve this project in its

current state. Such greedy development must be restricted, especially along these beautiful lakes.

 


